


this document OEB  states that they are ready for the finishing touches, if you go by the “next steps”
list of 13 ratepayer questions OEB has identified for H1 to resolve to that end.  I have readily
compiled 14 of my own question, which I have not been able to get  answers to in the last 6 weeks
or so!  My response to OEB is attached.
 
I appreciate that the Government of Ontario is pre-occupied with the pandemic issue,  and I
apologize for having to bring this to your attention under pandemic conditions.  However,  I feel that
OEB and H1 have accelerated an issue here that they have  been sitting  on for a long time.  Now it
has suddenly been accelerated to take advantage of the pandemic conditions!   This to allow  these
changes to pass through guaranteeing minimum feedback until, … fait accompli!    It’s only affecting
78,000 ratepayers vs total H1 ratepayers of 1.4 Million!   No big deal!?
 
Hamlet:  Something is rotten in the state of Denmark! 
 
 
Regards
 
 
 
 
Al Hnatiuk
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